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Fwd: From ‘Bedford Park, thanks for the support from Rich S. and Jerry

Bill Handler <billh@ghohomes.com> Mon, May 20, 2013 at 12:43 PM
To: Debbie Soucie <debbies@ghohomes.com>

Forwarded message

. om>
Date: Fri, May 17, 2013 at 7:36 PM
Subject: From Bedford Park, thanks for the support from Rich S. and Jerry
To: "billh@ghohomes.com" <billh@ghohomes.com>

Bill,

Just a quick note to acknowledge and thank you for the good follow up work by Rich S. and Jerry as we complete
our 4th month in our new GHO home. While we have had few remaining issues, both have been responsive in
addressing any concems that have come up. Rich was recently helpful on a small project - clearly your

customer senvice operation and personnel far exceed the industry standard and is greatly appreciated.
Thank you.

Scott

Bill Handler
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